MFA State Secretary meets OSCE High Commissioner on National Minorities
Wednesday, 29 January 2014.

The State Seretary of the Ministry of Forein Affairs, Dr. Snezana Jankovic, had talks today
with the OSCE High Commissioner on National Minorities, Astrid Thors.

The talks focused on the status of national minorities in Serbia, and status of the Serbian
minority in the neighbouring countries.

Astrid Thors will be on a visit to Serbia until 31 January, and according to the arrangements,
she is also going to visit the south and east of Serbia.

This has been the second visit of Astrid Thors to Serbia since the beginning of her mandate in
August 2013.




